

Shavington Primary School

Southbank Avenue, Shavington, Crewe, CW25BP Executive Headteacher: Mr D Thomas Head of School: Mrs R Nicholls



Email: preschoolandnurseryadmin@shavingtonprimary.co.uk

21 November 2016

Dear Parents and Carers

On Friday 16th December, Nursery and Reception will be performing our Nativity. There will be two performances at 9.30 and 11.00 to accommodate everybody. There is no charge for the tickets and they will be issued prior to the event.

Tickets are limited to 2 per family initially. If there are any spare tickets we will put names into a hat and allocate extras. Please indicate on the form below your first choice of performance time and if you would like to be considered for spare tickets and return the form to the main school office by Friday 2nd December. Should we be over-subscribed for one of the performances we will have to move parents to the other show for health and safety reasons. We will contact you if this is the case.

Photography and videoing is strictly forbidden at the performance but this year we will be recording the performances and selling the DVDs for delivery in the New Year. The charge for this will be approximately £10.00. Due to the recording, the event is for Adults Only so we ask that that younger siblings are looked after elsewhere. No child will be permitted to enter the hall.

If your child does not attend nursery on this day but you would like them to be part of the performances please let the main office know and they can attend from 8.45-11.45 free of charge.

We look forward to seeing you all.

Mrs Earl Early Years Leader

Name of child:	Class:
My preference would be 2 tickets for Friday 16 th December at 9:30 OR	
My preference would be 2 tickets for Friday 16 th December at 11.00	
If spare tickets become available I would like	spare tickets (Maximum 2)

Reception and Nursery Nativity Friday 16th December













